										Siobhán McCreesh
										59 Gouldavoher
										Dooradoyle
										Co. Limerick

February 2nd 2019

Byrne Wallace
88 Harcourt St									
Dublin 2									 
D02 DK18									
Ireland

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I am graduate of Nuig, having completed my B.C.L in 2016. I have great interest in taking part in the summer internship programme with Byrne Wallace. During my time at university I studied a range of legal subjects, which gave me a good understanding of universal legal principles and case law. I would love the opportunity to gain experience in the legal sector and believe that the skills I would learn at Byrne Wallace would be invaluable and of great use to me in any future role. I also believe that I would make a good addition to the summer internship program. I am astute, have a great memory and eye for detail. I have worked numerous jobs in the service industry and my time in that industry has taught me how to deal with the public in a professional manner and I believe it will help me in my future work with clients. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]After I graduated from Nuig I spent some time living in Germany. I enjoyed that experience and learned a lot from living abroad in an international community. I also took the opportunity to improve my German language skills and am currently still taking weekly German lessons. I returned home because I wanted to start my legal career and felt that Ireland was the best place to achieve this. I plan on taking my fe1s in October, but first I would like to see what working in a law firm is like first hand. I am still unsure of what type of law I would like to specialise in. During my time at Nuig I leaned more towards criminal law and based a lot of my university assignments on the justice system, especially in regards to how women fare in the justice system and how it could be reformed. I would also be interested in the corporate sector. 
I hope that you will consider me as a candidate for your internship program. I will work to the best of my ability. I am eager to learn and am sure that the professionalism of Byrne Wallace would be the place for me. 

Kind regards,
Siobhán McCreesh
 



